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Date – 18
th

 January, 2024 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

21st Floor, Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Kind attention: Listing Compliance Monitoring Team 

 

Subject: Additional Details Required for Corporate Announcement filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI 

(LODR) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

We are writing in response to the communication received from query.lodr@bseindia.com on January 17,  

2024, regarding additional details required for corporate announcement filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI 

(LODR) Regulations, 2015. In the said communication, it was brought to our attention that our company had 

not submitted the additional details required under SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-

1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023, mentioning the order details for the order Received under Corporate 

Announcement filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 on January 16, 2024. 

 

We appreciate your vigilance in monitoring compliance with regulatory requirements and would like to 

provide clarification regarding the situation. In our case, we would like to highlight those provisions of the 

circular dated July 13, 2023 stating the disclosure of additional details of the order received under Regulation 

30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 for “Awarding, bagging/ receiving, amendment or termination of 

awarded/bagged orders/contracts, not in the normal course of business”, is not applicable to us as the order 

received by Company is under normal course of business. Yet, the Company make announcement of these 

receipts of Letter of Award, voluntarily. Therefore, we do not mention the additional details as required in the 

circular, in order to maintain confidentialities of business projects. 

 

We understand the importance of compliance and, as a responsible listed company, have always strived to 

meet our regulatory obligations. We are at your disposal to provide any additional information or documents 

that may be required to address this matter. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter and look forward to your continued 

guidance on regulatory compliance. 

 

For VISHNU PRAKASH R PUNGLIA LIMITED 

 

 

 

NEHA MATNANI 

Compliance Officer & Company Secretary 

M. No. A-69247 
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